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The present invention relates generally to hydroelectric power
generation, and more particularly, to a hydroelectric power
generation plant operating in conjunction with an existing water
storage facility to generate additional electricity from water flow
through the plant. 2. Background Waterwheels and other types of
water power generators have been used for millennia to produce
energy. In modern times, hydroelectric power generation is by far
the most common form of electricity generation. Hydroelectric power
generation uses the flow of water to turn a turbine that rotates a
generator that produces electricity. In some plants, the water is
diverted by means of a tunnel, flume, or other structure that gathers
the water as it flows in a river, stream, lake, or other body of water.
In other plants, a dam is constructed across a river, lake, or other
body of water, with the dam effectively forming a conduit through
which water may pass, including through turbines that are installed
at strategic locations along the conduit. The placement of the
turbines along the conduit is such that a desired amount of water
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will flow past the turbines at a given speed, thereby generating
electricity. The flow of water through the conduit is timed in
accordance with the rotation of a turbine shaft, which is connected
to the generator. In addition to dams, other structures have been
used to effect the diversion of water, such as a flume or tunnel.
While such structures divert water in the same manner as a dam,
they are used to divert water in one body of water to another. The
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